From: Jim Gauld Sr.

To: Elizabeth Burdick
Subject: Re: Additional info re GFI application.
Date: Monday, November 18, 2024 9:25:10 PM

11/28/23 DEEP GFI notification.

This "application" is identified as "rock regrading" only. It does not identify the quarrying
operation that is intended to go on for 8 or more years, with blasting, rock crushing, and likely
runoff of toxic quarry dust into the river. The rock regrading will produce cliffs and level
spaces between them that no future imaginary, identified or commited industry would
construct a building.

Sincerely, Jim Gauld

On Mon, Nov 18, 2024 at 10:32 AM Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> wrote:

Good morning, Jim, Your email has been received, marked as an exhibit, and will be posted
to the Town website. Also, attached please find exhibits 137-1 to 137-4 regarding referrals
to DEEP re NDDB and its responses. | have copied Ms. Fontana at the email address
provided in your email below so as to ascertain if any further review is needed. Please
contact me with any questions. Thanks.

Regards,
Liz Burdick

Director of Land Use & Planning
Town of Ledyard
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339

Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org

TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM — 4:45PM

From: Jim Gauld Sr. <jimsgsr@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2024 8:39 AM
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org>
Subject: Additional info re GFl application.

Dear miss Burdick,

Section 11.6.10 of town regulations, titled Notification of DEEP: states that If any portion
of the property which is the subject of an application within an area designated as "State and
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Federal Listed Species & Significant Natural Communities"on the most current Natural
Diversity Data Base Areas map for Ledyard prepared By DEEP, the applicant must notify
DEEP of the application. This is within such an area.

A report from DEEP shall be required for any application for Site Plan approval or a Zoning
Permit for any such property, and any such application submitted without a DEEP report
shall be considered incomplete.

According to Ms Camille Fontana@ct.gov, as of Oct. 17 Cashman has NOT submitted an
application for their proposal for quarry work or excavation work (same thing). Cashman

did submit an application and received permission in April, 2024 for their pier work at the

marine terminal.

Please add this to Exhibit #136 or make it an additional exhibit.

Thank you, Jim Gauld

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for
use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by
Mimecast, a leader in email security and cyber resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses with brand
protection, security awareness training, web security, compliance and other essential capabilities.
Mimecast helps protect large and small organizations from malicious activity, human error and technology
failure; and to lead the movement toward building a more resilient world. To find out more, visit our
website.
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